
 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Meeting Cancellation 

Sydney Western City Planning Panel 

 

The following meeting has been cancelled and the 

matter has been removed from the agenda. 

The panel was to meet to determine the following: 

• PPSSWC-29 – Penrith – DA19/0704 – 16 CHAPMAN STREET 

WERRINGTON 2747 & WATER STREET WERRINGTON 2747– 

Integrated Development Application for; Staged Subdivision of 

Land to Create 265 Residential Lots, 14 Industrial Lots, Open 

Space Lots, 17 Residue Lots and Road Dedication. Works include 

Site Preparation, Vegetation Removal, Bulk Earthworks, Civil 

Works, Construction of Roads, Including the East-West Collector 

Road and Round-a-bout on Werrington Road, Stormwater 

Infrastructure and Basins, Parking and Operation of a Temporary 

Exhibition Village for Sales and Information 

 

The meeting was to be held:  

When:    Monday, 16 November 2020 at 11:00am 

Where:   The meeting will be held by public teleconference due to 

COVID-19 (Coronavirus) precautions 

 

You will be notified once a new meeting is scheduled. 

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 

www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/planningpanels 


